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Both Our CPSD September class, taught by Roger Smith, and 

the  Early Bird Squares January class, taught by the Caller Team of 
John Caywood, Tork Clark, Gary Evans and Diana Hilliard, are doing 
very well, with a total of over 30 new dancers. If you are in the 
neighborhood of the Camden Community Center in San Jose, on 
either Tuesday evening, 6:30 – 8:45, or Saturday morning, 10:30 – 
12:30, please stop by and enjoy a tip or two. Angels are free on 
Tuesdays and the Saturday class is free for everyone! 

Some of the September level new dancers from the Tuesday 
class are angeling at the January class on Saturday, so we are 
having lots of fun. 

Thanks to all who attended our February New Dancer 
Hoedown. Jim Osborne & Keith Ferguson did their usual stellar 
performances and everyone was well entertained. Shirley’s Second 
Chance Clothing was also an added attraction at the dance. 

Many of our dancers enjoyed the tasty breakfast, Shirley’s 
Second Chance shopping and fun dancing at the Pioneer Squares 
Triple Treat on February 28. That is always a fun way to spend a 
Sunday. Special thanks to Jim Wylie and all of the other callers who 
participated in that worthy event. 

We are gearing up to accept applications for the Joe Carboni 
Caller Scholarships to be awarded to student callers for either the 
Norcal Callers School or any other approved caller training program. 
Details will be out later. 

If you shop at Lucky, SaveMart or FoodMax, there is a very 
easy way to support CPSD. You can show our Lucky S.H.A.R.ES. 
card and CPSD receives 3% of your purchase. It’s free and there is 
no registration required. You can pick up a card at many hoedowns 
and clubs or contact us through our website and we will get the cards 
to you and your club.  

For more information about our activities, please visit our 
website at www.c-p-s-d.org. 
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